Agenda: 09.20.07

Item: 8a
MEMO
TO: Board of Directors
FROM: District Manager
DATE: September 14, 2007
SUBJECT: 2007 Annual River and Road Cleanup

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Board of Directors review the attached letter and
approve the use of District staff and equipment for the 2007 Annual River and
Road Cleanup to be held Saturday, October 13, 2007.

BACKGROUND AND OVERVIEW:

By correspondence dated September 3, 2007 the Valley Women's Club is
requesting District participation in the 2007 Annual River and Road Cleanup. See
Attachment 1. The District will need to provide the dump truck and two (2) staff
members from 11:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. on Saturday, October 13, 2007.

It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the use of District staff and
equipment for the 2007 Annual River and Road Cleanup to be held Saturday,
October 13, 2007.

James Mueller
District Manger

JAM/bsb

Attachment
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Attachment 1

SLV Redemption/Recycling Centers
Centers in Boulder Creek, Ben Lomond, Felton
Operated by The Valley Women's Club
15485 Bear Creek Rd., Boulder Creek, Ca 95006
831/338-1728

September 3, 2007 7

Mr. Jim Mueller SEP 042007

SLV Water District
13060 Central Ave.
Boulder Creek, CA 95006

Dear Jim,

We’re gearing up for the 21%* Annual River & Road Clean-up and I'm
getting a late start. The summer flew by! | hope the District will be able
to provide the dump truck and employees as in past years.

The Clean up will take place on Saturday, October 13™ this year.
The hours will be 9am to 3pm as usual, in the same three locations as in
past years: Boulder Creek’s recycling center behind the Village Wash &
Dry, on Hwy 9 and Fillmore in Ben Lomond, and on Hihn St. by the parking
lot of the Rite Aid in Felton.

The truck will not be needed before 11 a.m. and will be done by the
3:30 closing of the Transfer Station. The County will also provide truck
and driver, and waive fees at the Transfer Station. As in the past we will
keep the recyclables separate from the trash.

Would you please present this request to the Board? The event
would not be possible without your assistance, and we are very grateful
for the many years of support.

After this year’s event, | have requested a meeting with Supervisor
Mark Stone to evaluate the benefits and costs of the event. If | could
impose upon you to provide me with the costs to the Water District, and
any comments you or your employees have relating to the event to help
in this evaluation, it would be very helpful. We should be meeting in early
November and you will be welcome to attend the meeting if you desire.
I'll keep you informed.

Please invite the Board and everyone at the District to come and
participate in the Clean up!

And thanks again for your help.

Sincerely, _

Nanmcy, Directora/?/—_/




